
 

 

 

 

Charles Gillian 

Eco-Vista, LLC 

2210 Waste Management Dr. 

Springdale, AR 72762 

 

RE: NPDES Industrial Stormwater Permit, Eco-Vista, LLC  

(Permit Tracking No. ARR000231, AFIN 72-00144) 

 

Dear Mr. Gillian: 

 

This letter is written in response to the email from Jodi Reynolds dated August 11, 2021 (and the 

inspection response letter from Garrett Grimes dated July 22, 2021).  The Division has updated 

the NOC for the above mentioned permit to reflect a change in Industrial Sector for the primary 

classification from L1 to L2, and to include secondary classification P1.  

   

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please contact 

Anmol Jain in the NPDES Section at (501) 682-0623. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bryan Leamons, P.E. 

Senior Operations Manager 

Office of Water Quality, Division of Environmental Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR, 72118 

 

BL: aj 

 

cc: Electronic Filing (ARR000231) 

Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Compliance Branch  

David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 

 

 
 

 


